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April 11, 2019  

 

The meeting was called to order by President Vickie Richardson at 6:32 pm. 

Attendance was taken. 

The Pledge of Allegiance and the Woman's Club Collect were recited.  

Linda Johnson of KAFASI spoke about volunteer opportunities.  She handed out booklets that 

listed needs.  Especially needed are people for Daybreak, Sip & Swipe, Friendly Visitor, Meals -

on-wheels and Transportation drivers.                      

Cheri Schmidt introduced Nathan Thiel who spoke on Pleasant Prairie Village Green Center. 

Cindy Briesemeister proposed an event with the Pleasant Prairie Historical Society to 

commemorate the 100th anniversary of Women’s Suffrage.  It will require a committee and sub-

committees to plan and organize.  After some discussion a motion was made and seconded and 

the vote passed.  More information to come. 

After a refreshment break, the minutes of the March meeting were approved as amended. 

Michelle Rundle gave the Treasurer’s Report with an ending balance of $14,473.68. 

We were reminded of the Post Office project and that there is still a need for pictures of 

Military Members, past and present. 

Cheri Schmidt announced that she is taking Flower Power orders. 

Kathy Edwards showed club shirts.  She has orders for 6 but needs 12 to place the order. 

Kathy Edwards also said that we have a fund raiser event at Baker Street Restaurant on Sat. 

May 25th.  We will get 15% of sales. 

Terri Harrold said that we had 15 applicants for scholarships.  10 met the criteria to be 

considered.  The winners are: 

    Grace Molter from Tremper and Jack Robbins from Tremper.   

Scholarships will be awarded at the May meeting. 

Vickie Richardson passed out the list of organizations that were recommended to receive 

donations this year.  A motion to accept was made and seconded.  The vote passed.  Donations 

will be presented at the May meeting. 

Cheri Schmidt said the Highway Clean up is scheduled for Sat. April 27 at 9 am.  We will gather 

at the PP Historical Society. 
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Vickie Richardson reminded us that the GFWC-WI convention is May 2 – 4.  Blanchardville Club 

is looking for table hostesses at lunch and dinner on Friday. 

Char Carver is finishing up the purse project. 

We were reminded that there is a member art contest. 

The following members attended the Spring Convention: Kathy Edwards, Sue Lawler, Connie 

Coshnet, Char Carver and Vickie Richardson. Our club received an Outstanding Service 

Certificate.  Jane Ottum won 1st place in the art contest for jewelry. 

Vickie Richardson said a solution to our IRS problem is in the works.  We should have an answer 

in 60 days. 

Vickie asked for Fund Raising ideas.  Several people suggested a group rummage sale.  Vickie’s 

neighborhood has a sale on May 31 & June 1.  Cindy Briesemeister’s neighborhood has one in 

Mid-June.  Vickie will put out a sign-up sheet.            

The discussion to amend the By-Laws was tabled until June meeting due to time. 

Dues need to be paid to Michelle Rundle at our next meeting.  And payment for June dinner is 

due then also. 

Kathy Edwards said that she has been doing an Auction at the Dayton every month and she 

could use some donated items.  She needs them by April 17. 

Deb Strecker said that Tuesday, April 23, 6:30 – 8:30, Woman’s Club of Kenosha is hosting an 

event on Human Trafficking.  Public is invited. 

Anita Potts read a Thank You note from Frank School for reading to classes. 

Sue Lawler and Mary Mock are expecting grandbabies! 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:35 pm. 

Cindy Briesemeister 


